
	 	 March 29, 2022

A non-scheduled meeting of the Holiday Lake Rural Improvement Zone Trustees was held 
on March 29, 2022.


A non-scheduled meeting was called by texting and emailing RIZ trustees to approve a service 
contract with French-Renenker and Associates at 7:30 AM by RIZ President, Brad Storm.


French-Renenker was delayed in forwarding the public bid service agreement and it was urgent 
not to delay any further and move the project forward.


At the request of Brad Storm RIZ trustees were asked to approve a service agreement with 
French-Renenker and Associates for $8,000 to coordinate a public bid for dredging the north 
shoreline at Holiday Lake . 


Todd Eiler, Tom Dvorsky, Rick Happe and Brad Storm agreed to signing the service agreement.

Jim Patten did not respond.

_________________________________                                    ___________________________

President                                                                                       Clerk



